
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the start of a new school year!  We are delighted to have your child with us at 
Waddesdon School, and we are looking forward to working with you to ensure their further 
success.  

We would like to remind you that your child is eligible for free school meals, which include 
both breakfast and lunch.  Your child is entitled to an allowance of £2.00 for breakfast each 
day, and £4.40 lunch, to purchase a hot, nutritious meal and dessert in the school 
restaurant.  We do appreciate that some students have a hot meal in the evening and 
therefore choose to purchase a sandwich/baguette and a piece of fruit/crisps.  Drinking water 
is available from the free water stations and refillable bottles can be purchased from the 
online school shop.  
 
The allowance is for lunch break/first break only and any unspent amounts will not be carried 
over. Please be aware that any child trying to only buy drinks and/or crisps at lunch, rather 
than a meal, may be refused. 
 
In line with government recommendations, the free school meal allowance is only to be used 
to purchase a nutritious meal as described above.  If you would like your child to buy snack 
items during the second break time (a selection of cakes and biscuits are usually 
available), please add money to their meals account on ParentPay. 

In addition to this, we are committed to supporting your child in other areas.  If you require 
assistance with school visits, essential resources, or uniform, please don't hesitate to reach 
out.  As the pupil premium champion, I would be happy to help, and you can contact me 
directly at aewart@waddesdonschool.com. 

We are here to ensure every child has the support they need to thrive both inside and 
outside the classroom.  Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or 
need further assistance. 

We look forward to working with you this year! 

Kind regards, 

Anna Ewart  

Assistant Headteacher 
Personal Development and Inclusion 
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